
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March, which is in 
the second week of the next half term. Your child will have a day full of book related activities 
which I am sure they will enjoy.  
As part of the day, we encourage your child to come into school dressed up as either a book 
character or as a word. If your child chooses the latter, it simply means that their costume 
represents the word that they have chosen. They can attach the word on the costume. For 
example, if the word is “scientist” they dress up as a Scientist, if it is “star” they wear a star 
on their top. We are very keen that parents do not feel the need to buy anything new for this 
day. Hopefully the word option means that all children will have a ready made costume that 
is easy to prepare. Here are a few elaborate and less elaborate examples of dressing as a 
word: 
 

                     
                                         
     Bird                              Caterpillar                       Red                               Banana 
 
 
Please seek advice from the class teacher if you need more ideas. 
 
Kindest regards, 
The St Catherine’s Team 


